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Year 3 Camp Out 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are extremely pleased to be offering the children in Year 3 the very exciting opportunity to 
participate in our Summer Camp Out. This is an event where children can camp out overnight, within 
our school grounds, on Friday 5th July.  
 
There's nothing like spending time outdoors, after dark - with nocturnal creatures taking over the night 
shift! We hope it will be like entering another world and be a great experience for the children! Most 
importantly, we want the children to experience nature in a new and inspiring way and, of course, have 
a great time! We know that to protect nature people need to care about it, so we'd love your child to 
strengthen their connection with the natural world by taking part in our Camp Out – fully supervised by 
school staff, and held within the safety of our school grounds. 
 
This event will begin at 6pm, when the children should arrive at school to set up camp and cook 
themselves a small evening snack - over a roaring camp fire! The children will then take part in a 
number of activities, including a walk to Pepper Wood, before settling down for a good night’s sleep! In 
the morning children will cook themselves breakfast before packing up and getting ready to be collected 
at 9am.  
 
This event is only open to the children in Year 3, if you would like your child to take part we ask that you 
make a contribution of £7, (to cover the cost of food, fire wood, resources etc.) and complete the online 
consent via ParentPay, by Monday 17th June.  
 
By ticking the online consent, you agree that your child/children can attend the Camp Out, walk to 
Pepper Wood and also agree that medical/dental treatment may be given to your child/children if 
necessary, including the administration of a general anaesthetic and to surgical operations in the case 
of an emergency, in accordance with the recommendations of a qualified medical practitioner.  
 
The swimming pool will be on site during this event but children will not have access, at any point. 
 
There is a suggested kit list below but please do not feel the need to buy anything new.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the event please speak to a member of staff. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Scott Smith 
Headteacher 

Aim High, Work Hard, Have Fun and Care for Others 
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Kit List for children: Sleeping Bag, Pillow  
Roll mat (not essential). 
 
Bowl, Plate, Cup (suitable for hot drink), Knife, Fork, Spoon and  
 
Refillable Drinks Bottle.  
 
Usual Forest School clothing including waterproofs, plus a spare 
set of clothes, including underwear.  
 
Hat and Gloves 
 
Wellies in a bag 
 
Towel 
 
Toiletries (Toothbrush, Toothpaste, Flannel, Soap) 
Warm Pyjamas (no nightdresses) 
 
Bin Liner for dirty clothes. 
 
Torch 
 
Teddy 
 
No phones, tablets, electronics etc. 
No midnight snacks 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

      


